Steven Seee

From: keets65@aol.com

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 8:54 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill-5351

Aftention: Steve Sepe,

This email is to support all Rhode Island Medspas with health department bill for business owners

Keith MacLeod

82 Gerald Street

East Providence, Rl 02915
(401) 588-2248



